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November 01, 2020 

 

Statement Regarding COVID-19 

 

To our valued customers and students: 

 

To start with, we would like to assure you that we are still actively monitoring the situation. 

 

We are following and have implemented the guidelines provided by the World Health 

Organization and U.S. CDC, as well as any additional guidelines put forth by California and 

other local health authorities. Based off of these guidelines, we have instituted the following 

protocols: 

 

For our Students: 

 All students will complete a brief Health Questionnaire before the beginning of each 

lesson. 

 All students will have their temperature taken, via infrared, no-touch thermometer before 

each lesson. Any student showing a reading of 100.4°F or higher will not be allowed to 

take their lesson and will need to be rescheduled. 

 All students will wear a facemask, covering the total area from the bridge of their nose to 

the tip of their chin, during the entire 2 hours of each driving lesson. 

 All students will be required to wear nitrile gloves or clean their hands with hand 

sanitizer for each lesson. 

 Any student who is feeling sick or showing flu-like symptoms will contact our office 

immediately, so that their lesson(s) may be rescheduled. 

 Any student whose lesson is cancelled for health reasons will be rescheduled no sooner 

than 18 days after their original appointment date and no fever or flu-like symptoms are 

present. 

 

Students failing to comply with these requirements will be not be allowed to take their 

driving lesson until compliance is met. 

 

For our Staff: 

1. We have increased the frequency of our cleaning procedures of all high touch point areas 

in our office and in all of our vehicles. 

2. We are scheduling lesson times, to ensure that there is extra time in between students to 

completely disinfect the vehicle. 

3. We have directed our instructors to increase the frequency of their hand washing and 

personal disinfecting. 



4. We are requiring our instructors to wear facemasks during lessons. These items will be 

safely disposed of immediately following each lesson and fresh equipment will be in 

place, being worn, in time for the next student. 

 

The overall protection of our staff, our instructors and our students has been at the center of what 

we do for over 26 years. As such, we would like to continue to assure you that we are taking 

every available precautionary measure to ensure that we are continuing to do so, as we continue 

to deal with the COVID-19 situation, together. 

 

Sincerely, 

A1 Driving School, Inc. 

(916) 443-7483 
 


